
 
 
    
 
 
 
 

July 23, 2024 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

The Oklahoma City Philharmonic wishes to announce an audition for the following position  
beginning with the 2024-2025 concert season: 

 
 

Assistant Principal Cello (1 position) 
Tier A, Rank 2 - $197.29 per service, 110 service minimum*  

 
Employment will commence on September 1, 2024, pending winning candidate’s availability 

 
The audition for this position will be held at 7:00pm on Sunday, August 25th, 2024.  Please send a cover letter 
and one-page resumé no later than August 19, 2024.    
Submission via email is preferred - - auditions@okcphil.org  
 
This is a “local” audition restricted to residents of the state of Oklahoma.  Should a winning candidate come from 
within the section, the resulting vacancy may be filled by this audition.  Substitute/Extra work may be offered to 
runners-up.   
 
The winning candidate must be authorized to work in the United States. 
 
Please contact me via email with any questions about the audition or about the Oklahoma City Philharmonic. 
Beginning July 24th, an audition repertoire list may be found here: www.okcphil.org/about-us/employment/ 
PDF Excerpt Packet will be available as of July 30th. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Valorie Tatge 
Personnel Manager 
Email: auditions@okcphil.org 
 
Oklahoma City Philharmonic 
424 Colcord Drive, Suite B 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 
 
 

 
*service guarantee will depend on the percentage of the season that has passed when employment commences 
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